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The children delighted the audiences with their marvellous performances. We are so proud 

of them all. 

‘Born in Bethlehem’: Jellyfish, Turtles and Starfish 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 



‘We’re Going on a Star Hunt’: Nursery 

 

Kingfishers, Swallows and Swans, ‘Rosemoor at Christmas’ 

The children had a wonderful time making Christmas decorations using natural materials 

and noticing seasonal changes within the gardens.  

 

       



Christmas Performances 

Single-class performances are taking place in the hall which is well ventilated. 

Unfortunately we can only welcome a maximum of two guests per family. Please arrive ten 

minutes before the start of the performance. We would be grateful if you can wear a 

mask to the performance unless you are exempt.  We will continue to review and assess 

the situation and keep you informed of any changes. 

Covid-19 

Adults are encouraged to rapid Covid-19 test twice a week to help stay ahead of the 

virus. Test at home, report online each time, whether it is positive, negative or void.   

The most important symptoms of COVID-19 are recent onset of any of the following: a 

new continuous cough; a high temperature or a loss of, or change in, your normal sense of 

taste or smell. For most people, COVID-19 will be a mild illness. However, if you have any 

of the symptoms above, even if your symptoms are mild, stay at home and arrange to have 

a test. 

In accordance with government guidance if your child has coronavirus symptoms please 

keep them at home and always seek a PCR test. Lateral Flow Device (LFD) tests should 

not be used on children under the age of 11 years old or on people with symptoms. 

School Admissions for September 2022 

The admissions team have asked us to remind all that the primary (infant) school 

admissions closing date is at midnight on 15th January 2022. 

Kind regards, 

 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Monday 13th December Lions’ Class presents ‘Humph the Camel’ at 2.00 pm 

Tuesday 14th December 
Kingfishers’ Class presents ‘A Miracle in Town’ at 9.30 am 
 

Swans’ Class presents ‘A Miracle in Town’ at 2.00 pm 

Wednesday 15th December 
Swallows’ Class presents ‘A Miracle in Town’ at 9.30 am 
 

Christmas Meal for the Children 

Friday 17th December Last Day of Term 

 

 


